
 

 

7 February 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
As this week is National Apprenticeship Week I thought that it would be a good opportunity to 
highlight this vocational route available to your young person when they leave Carrington School 
at the end of Year 11. Apprenticeships are one of the options available to your young person 
when they leave School, but can also be accessed at any point in their working life. They are a 
great way into an area of work as they provide all the training and skills to ensure success. 
 
Your young person has been learning all about Apprenticeships in their Personal Development 
lessons this week. Alongside this you can find more information in the Apprenticeships Guide for 
Parents & Carers HERE. We also have other useful information available on the Careers & 
Pathways page HERE. 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to drop me an email (jpearce@carringtonschool.org). 
 
Best wishes 
Mrs Pearce 
Careers Lead 
 

https://amazingapprenticeships.com/app/uploads/2021/09/What-is-an-apprenticeship-V2.pdf
https://79590737.flowpaper.com/2024ApprenticeshipGuide/#page=1
https://79590737.flowpaper.com/2024ApprenticeshipGuide/#page=1
https://www.carringtonschool.org/learning/careers-and-pathways/
https://www.carringtonschool.org/learning/careers-and-pathways/
mailto:jpearce@carringtonschool.org

